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Item:
Public Hearing on the FY 2024-25 County Manager’s Recommended Budget (60min)

Date of BOCC Meeting: May 28, 2024

Request for Board Action:

The Board is requested to conduct a public hearing to receive citizen input on the FY 2024-25 County
Manager’s Recommended Budget. To be able to hear from all interested citizens, the Commissioners usually
set a time limit of three minutes for each speaker; however, the time limit may be adjusted at the discretion of
Chair Allam. Comments received by the County Clerk will be shared during the meeting, added to the meeting
minutes, shared with the Commissioners and placed on the County website.

Citizens who wish to submit comments to the Board of County Commissioners should use the physical address,
fax number, online comment portal (details provided below) or email.

Comments must be received by Sunday, May 26, 2023 at 2 p.m.
° Email: clerk@dconc.gov <mailto:clerk@dconc.gov>
° Physical Address: Monica Wallace, Clerk to the Board, 200 East Main St, Durham, NC 27701
. Fax: (919) 560-0013

Online Portal:
FY 2024-25 Resident Survey <https://dconc2.jotform.com/240335313520038> follow link on that page to
submit comments.

Alignment with Strategic Plan: Public Hearings align with Goal 5: Accountable, Efficient and Visionary
Government. The objective of fostering informed public engagement.

Resource Persons: Claudia Hager, Deputy County Manager; Keith Lane, Budget Director

County Manager’s Recommendation: The County Manager recommends that the Board conduct a public
hearing to receive citizen input on the FY 2024-25 County Manager’s recommended budget and consider the
received comments in the deliberations prior to finalization of the budget.

County Manager:
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